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1. April Tigers of the Month - 7th grade - Riley Geier; 8th grade - Reid 

Wildgrube; 9th grade - Emma McAdams; 10th grade - Beau Lawson; 11th 

grade - Jaidyn Rubio; 12th grade - Ava Westbrock 

   

2. Exciting Happenings  

-We had teacher appreciation week this 

past month.  They deserved some treats 

and some time to reflect with one 

another.  They are so appreciated!   

-Click or ticket week presented by SADD 

all week 

was a 

great reminder to our students to always be 

safe in a vehicle.  We were able to have the mock car crash again and this always 

sets the tone for safety. Thank you to everyone that made this a success.   

-Prom was a huge success as we had an 

amazing turnout.  The auditorium was 

absolutely beautiful. The boat ride in 

Stillwater was so much fun and the weather 

was perfect. Thank you to Mr. Johannes, Ms. 

Mohr, Ms. Cameron, Mr. Boehning, 

and the student council for making 

this special.  Also thank you to all of the parents that arranged a very 

memorable after prom celebration.  

-Henry Grayson broke the 400 school record with a time of 50.39. Jackie Cole 

broke her own school long jump record this season and she continues to break 

her own (18’1”).  The boys 4 x 100 (Jesse Ortiz, George McCarthy, Paul 

Cole, & Henry Grayson) broke the school record 45.16.  The boys 4 x 200 

(Jesse Ortiz, Tyler Buck, Paul Cole, & Henry Grayson) broke the 4 x 200 

school record 1:34.69. There will be more to come…stay tuned.   

-Craig Hillier from the Winning Edge Seminars did an amazing presentation about leadership to our 6-8th grade 

students.  He was so relational and funny that every student learned something.  This was a lot of fun.  

-National Honor Society and the Business Club traveled to the Ronald McDonald House in Minneapolis yesterday 

and volunteered to help clean up.  Thank you students and staff for making this happen. 

-Congratulations Jacob Andrews on his National Letter of Intent to play football at St. Scholastica.  

-We had happy administrator’s assistant day - thank you Diane Larson for everything you do.  

 

3. Graduation -  Graduation note shared with parents. 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1mLswfXQpvaFfwNiISu_JqZzK-H6E207nocmy8UsXy_M/edit?usp=sharing


 

4. Curriculum - Math curriculum has chosen its curriculum which will be primarily online.  We have ordered a 

set of books for each class for the times we need to meet student needs.  ELA will be 2023-2024 and they are 

beginning to look at various curriculums  

 

5. Other Programs - South Central College has a program “Work Based Learning” that we will be working with.  

Gwenn Wolters (SCSC Career & Technical Education Coordinator) will be guiding us in formulating a plan to get 

our students involved with businesses 

 

6. Summer School - The curriculum is being reevaluated for the 4 core courses.  Curriculum will be built for 10-

12 hours per course.  There will be a pre and post test that highlights the information that was lost during the school 

year.  Information has initially been shared with families of those in need of summer school.       

 

7.  Site Team Update - 

    

 

Anyone who stops learning is old, whether at twenty or eighty. Anyone who keeps learning stays young.   -

Henry Ford 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Providing quality education while preparing our students and community for the future.  

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1OvH-bRFsFjVg5-BQTgqQ7ai9rfA9B8WRhly2-3YlHqo/edit?usp=sharing

